
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bunbury Men of Song 

Boys Ensemble 
Bunbury Men of Song Boys ensemble are now taking applications for 

members in 2019. 

The Bunbury Men of Song Boys aims to foster excellence in singing 

within an enjoyable and educational setting. We believe that 

strengthening this art form to provide a forum for men and boys to 

sing together will help to encourage their participation in music, foster 

a sense of team work and accomplishment, and in doing so strengthen 

our community. 

Bunbury Men of Song Boys rehearse Tuesdays 4-5pm St Augustine’s 

Uniting Church Mangle Street Bunbury. 

For more information or to apply please go to 

www.bunburymenofsong.com.au/bmos-boys-choir/ or contact the 

musical director Mr Ian Mills at millsmusic@bigpond.com  
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